
Bridekirk Parish Council 

Notice of dates for Public Inspection of the Annual Accounts 

In accordance with the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, 

Bridekirk Parish Council hereby gives notice that the Annual 

Governance and Accountability for the year ended 31st March 2025 is 

available for public inspection.  This period begins on 27th May 2025 and 

ends on 26th June 2025, a period of 30 working days. During this period 

electors of Bridekirk Parish Council have the right to inspect the 

accounts and related documents at Appletree House, Allerby, CA7 2NL. 

An elector may also contact the external auditor to raise any questions 

or make any objections regarding the accounts.  This document will be 

updated with further information prior to the inspection period. If you 

would like to book an appointment to ask questions or inspect the 

documents please contact the clerk via email: 

bridekirkparish@gmail.com.  

Please note that the accounts will be uploaded on to the Parish Council 

website as soon as they have completed their internal audit and been 

approved by the Parish Council.  

If you need any of the documents in a larger print or different font for 

ease of reading please do not hesitate to contact the Clerk via email.  

If these dates or location do not meet the needs of an individual we will 

endeavour to ensure that we try to accommodate as far as is reasonable. 
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